
March 22, 2023

Dear WPS Families,

The finalists for Superintendent will be visiting the Westwood Public Schools this week, and
members of the community will have the opportunity to meet these candidates in a public forum.
The School Committee will also interview the finalists on the day of their visits. The schedule is
as follows:

Wednesday, March 22: Mr. Piwowar
● 5:45 – 6:30 pm: Community Forum (WHS Little Theatre)
● 7:00 – 8:00 pm: School Committee Interview (WHS Little Theatre)

Thursday, March 23: Ms. Kidwell
● 5:45 – 6:30 pm: Community Forum (Westwood Public Library)
● 7:00 – 8:00 pm: School Committee Interview (Westwood Public Library)

Friday, March 24: Dr. Kelly
● 8:00 – 9:00 am: School Committee Interview (WHS Little Theatre)
● 4:45 – 5:30 pm: Community Forum (WHS Little Theatre)

The resumes of the finalists are posted on the School Committee’s website. The Community
Forums will be live streamed through Westwood Media Center. The School Committee
interviews will be held in open session and will also be recorded, with the recordings for all three
of the candidates released simultaneously to the public on Friday, March 24.

Please take a moment to share your impressions of the candidate with this feedback form,
linked here.

Sincerely,

Westwood School Committee
Charlie Donahue, Chair
Tony Mullin, Vice-Chair
Amanda Phillips, Clerk
Maya Plotkin
Dorothy Parmelee

http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/district/school-committee/search-committee.cfm
https://forms.gle/ommHdWhBc1NSAambA

